To all of the exhibitors and supporters of the Great Dane Club of Canada-Midwest Division's
Regional Specialty

Regrettably, the Great Dane Club of Canada-Midwest Division must cancel our May 1** Regional
Specialty that was going to be held in conjunction with the Hub City Kennel and Obedience Club
All-Breed show due to the public health risk of contracting COVID-19 when gatheringin large
groups. We are saddened that we are unable to hold a specialty this year and are thankful for
all of the support from sponsors and entries. We will be providing full refunds to those who
entered.

To those who have made donations or are sponsors for the show, we will be in touch to make
arrangements regarding your contributions.

We look forward to helding a specialty in the future when it is safe to do so.
If you have any questions, you can contact the Specialty Show Chair, Holly McKenzie at

GDCCMidwestDivision@outlook.ca or Specialty Secretary, Katelyn Sutton at k-m-
sutton@ hotmail.com.

Thank you for all of the support,

Holly McKenzie
GDCC-Midwest Division Secretary
Specialty Show Chair



